
Going to the Long Island 
Children’s Museum



We are going to the Long Island Children’s Museum to explore and 
play! When we get there, I will see a big grey and orange building with 
a sign that says the LICM. 



We will then go inside 
the big yellow doors 
under the sign that says 
Long Island Children’s 
Museum. If I need help 
opening the door I can 
push the silver and blue 
button. 



When we get inside we will see the water fountains and the 
bathrooms. I can ask an adult to help me if I need a drink of water or 
need to use the bathroom.



If we need tickets, we 
can get on the line at 
the Box Office to 
purchase tickets. I will 
have to be patient and 
wait my turn if there 
are others on line. If we 
already have our 
tickets, we do not have 
to go to the Box Office. 



If I am feeling overwhelmed we 
can borrow the Sensory 
Backpack which will have a 
weighted lap-pad, headphones 
and other things to help me 
stay relaxed. 



Once we have our tickets, 
we can bring them to the 
little Yellow Ticket Booth 
and show the staff. There 
might be other people on 
the line so I will have to 
wait my turn. Once the 
staff member checks our 
tickets we can go into the 
museum! 



There are lots of fun 
exhibits at the museum! 
There are two floors with 
all different exhibits. Some 
exhibits might be closed 
because they are being 
fixed, but that is okay 
because we can visit them 
the next time we come to 
the museum. 



If I see an exhibit I want to visit I can tell my adult. It 
is important to stay with my adult. 



If I am feeling overwhelmed or anxious I can go to the Sensory Room 
located on the second floor of the Museum. In the Sensory Room I can 
use some of the tools to help me feel calm. I can stay in the Sensory 
Room until I am ready and then I can go back into the museum to play!



If I can’t find my adult I 
can ask one of the staff 
members wearing a 
bright blue apron for 
help. 



When we are all done 
with our visit my adult 
will tell me it is time to 
go. I might be sad to 
leave, but that is okay 
because I can come 
back to the Long Island 
Children’s Museum 
another day!


